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We can’t change  

their  past,   

But we can 

rewrite their future. 

September, 2020 

   

 

               June, 2022 

 

 

I also want to take this opportunity to thank Josh Taber, our maintenance 
man extraordinaire, for his years of dedication and love for the animals of 
Hallie Hill. He has kept our property beautiful by using his skills at             
woodworking, plumbing, painting, lawn maintenance, and so much 
more.  Josh has always had a special way with the dogs at the sanctuary – we 
always joked he was better with the dogs than humans!  Recently, Josh has 

accepted a position managing maintenance for some properties closer to his home on 
Edisto Beach.  This move will not only save him commuting time and gas money, but will 
also allow him to go home midday to help care for his senior dogs.  Josh will be missed. 

Jennifer Middleton, Executive Director 

 

Dear Friends, 

As you enjoy this month’s Howler you will see pictures (thank you 
Jeanne Taylor, Marsha Alterman, and others) from our first ever 
Animals, Art, and Automobiles event at Charles Towne           
Landing.  It was a great success and everyone had so much fun 
meeting the adoptable animals, looking at the beautiful cars and 
admiring the amazing products on display by many vendors.  The 
silent auction raised funds to provide for the animals at the                
sanctuary. We would not have been able to pull it off without the 
amazing contributions from our sponsors, donors, and               
volunteers! We are especially grateful to Hudson Nissan and PGT 
Solutions, as our premier sponsors for the event!  We are so       
appreciative of  everyone’s contributions that made the event a 
success.     THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!      
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Christine Bell 

We’ve had MANY community events and fundraisers in May and want to 
thank all of the volunteers that have made these events fun and successful! 

We cannot do it without your support, at the Sanctuary and beyond!  

Christine Bell has been working 
and volunteering with animal   
shelters and rescues for many 
years. Her heart of gold is evident 
as she wants to help every animal 
she meets.  We met Christine years 
ago when she was caring for many 
dogs at GBSI rescue after the   
owner had passed away.  Several 
of the dogs came to live at Hallie 
Hill so the  rescue could close, and 

we were lucky enough to get the support of this amazing,             
hardworking   lady.  Christine supports every fundraiser we 
have.  She has planted beautiful flowers around the sanctuary 
and spent time cleaning not only the barn, but several of the     
outdoor enclosures as well. Besides caring for many rescues of her 
own, she and her husband, Scott, sponsor a dog cabin at Hallie 
Hill each year.  Best of all, Christine is always helping us to 
spread the word by telling everyone she meets about the          
sanctuary.  We are thankful for Christine and the many            
significant ways that she supports the animals of Hallie Hill! 
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Lincoln, 11 

5.27.21 

Orin 
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RESERVE YOUR SPOT NOW FOR A FUN DAY on MONDAY, 6/13! 

Putting for Paws 2021 

http://www.halliehill.com/aaa
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Camille 

Cooper River Bridge Run!

Hallie Hill wishes all of our wonderful     

fathers a very happy Father’s Day filled 

with the special people, animals and         

activities that bring you joy!!                                   

We love and appreciate you! 
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Hallie Hill Board President Harvey Lowe 

with beloved family cat, Dilly Bar.  He’s 18 

years young!  (DB loves mom, Sherry, too! ) 

Hallie Hill Board member John Byrnes 

with his dog, Max! 
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WARNING: Women’s T-Shirts sizing runs VERY small! Order at least one size up, two for roominess! 
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Flea 
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Flea 

Click here for more of Jeanne’s photos! 

https://www.onlinepictureproof.com/jtpetpics/albums/events/818015?fbclid=IwAR2jL-GBn7G7eSaTRoCXAYGhlVwpfjQHAGlW0EgdI6ybUoyTKL8E5TumUXw
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Buddy 

THE CAT CORNER 
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Flea 

Adoption ‘Pup-dates’ !! 

Hallie Hill 

appreciates our wonderful adopters! 

Thank you for finding room in your 

hearts, and homes, for these special, 

deserving animals! 
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Adoption ‘Pup-dates’ !! 

We invite all of our families to share ‘pup-dates’ of their family members adopted from Hallie!    

Send a note and pictures to adoptions@halliehill.com.  We look forward to  hearing from you! 
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Finishing up my morning chores, I am sweeping the 
barn aisle when I hear ferocious growling erupt in the 
feed room. Do I drop my broom and run to break up a 
dog fight? No, I chuckle to myself and keep on sweeping. 
I know that two of my dogs are playing tug with their 
favorite rope toy and that the ruckus is nothing to be 
concerned about. I can easily interpret the tone of the 
growling, and recognize it as healthy, mutually enjoyable 
play. Also, my experience and education in canine be-
havior has led to my understanding that canine growl-
ing, in all of its various presentations, is a good thing, not 
a bad thing. 

In the old-fashioned dog training world, generally all growling was perceived as bad – an 
aggressive threat. Anything that elicited a growl from a dog was bad, too, which is why 
many dog owners have been warned against playing tug with their dogs – because it encour-
ages aggression, as evidenced by the dog’s growls. I give myself a mental smack on the fore-
head every time I hear this; it’s inconceivable to me that some dog training “professionals” 
still perpetuate this myth despite all the evidence to the contrary. My clients are invariably 
thrilled when I give them permission – no, encourage them – to play tug with their dogs. 

Modern trainers know that dogs growl for a variety of reasons, and that all   
growling communicates important information to an educated dog owner. 

So what are the various kinds of growling, and why are they all good? 

1. Play Growl 

Like my dogs in the feed room, dogs often growl while playing, 
just as they exhibit other behaviors in play that are often asso-
ciated with aggression, such as bites, snarls, muzzle punches, 
and body slams. Whether the growls happen during a rousing 
game of tug or a more physical play encounter, the key here is 
that the dogs know they are playing. Often accompanied by 
play bows and other body language cues that telegraph to the 
playmates that it’s all in fun, pseudo-aggression is just part of 
the game. 

Some owners, uncomfortable with any growling, stop perfectly 
healthy play, preventing their dogs from engaging in a normal, 
beneficial social activity. In reality, dog-human tug is a great 
game: it’s good exercise, an excellent reinforcer for other be-
haviors, and strengthens the bond between dog and owner 
when they engage in a mutually enjoyable game.  

Read the rest of this valuable article, HERE, to learn about a talking growl, alert growl and 
a warning growl!  Our dogs ARE communicating with us, let’s learn to listen!  

 

            https://www.whole-dog-journal.com/behavior/dog-growling-is-a-good-thing/ 

 

 
Dog Growling is a Good Thing! 

Dogs growl for a number of reasons -- and you should be thankful that they do! 

    By:  Pat Miller, CBCC-KA, CPDT-KA 

https://www.whole-dog-journal.com/behavior/dog-growling-is-a-good-thing/
https://www.whole-dog-journal.com/author/pat-miller/
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Channel 2 Midday News - 6/3 and 6/17  at 11:00 AM 

    Putting for Paws  - 6/13, The Links at Stono Ferry 

Low Country Live – 6/15 at 10:00 AM  

 

   SAVE THE DATE:  

LAPS FOR LOVE—8/13 

 

June Happenings at Hallie Hill! 

 

J
u

n
e,

 2
0
2
2
 

Hallie Hill Animal Sanctuary 
is grateful to Bob and        
Ornella Gephardt for their 
high bid on the auction     
dinner to be prepared in 
their home. This was an item 
in our Online Holiday      
Auction last December! The 
dinner was offered by our 
own Board Member, John 
Byrnes. We hear that he’ll be 
offering it again next year, so 
stay tuned in the fall for the      
opportunity to bid.  ”Chef” 
John even takes this show on 
the road! 

‘Chef’ John Byrnes 

Serves Up Dinner for the  

Benefit of Hallie Hill! 
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Welcome to Hallie Hill! 

Flea 

Anna Buddy Happy 

Lily Jackie LeeAnn 

Manny Maui Ruby 
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Red, 10 

Sandy, 13 

Toby Snickers Soxi 

Liza 

Welcome to Hallie Hill! 
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Winter 

Our talented quilter, Donna   

Gamble has been hard at work, as 

you can see,  so here’s a sneak 

peek at the BEAUTIFUL quilts 

that will be  raffled off by Hallie 

Hill in early Fall! 

Watch for the Raffle details in the 

Howler and at halliehill.com!  
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Scleroderma  

 

Jody 

It’s kitten season everyone, and we have the cutest ones 
available, even if we do say so ourselves! This sweet 
girl is Jody, and she has a sister named Julia!  They are 
both 10 months old and would love a home all their 
own in which to run, play, snooze and win your heart.  
This is the perfect age—still LOTS of playfulness and 
just learning the ways of the world. Come out and meet 
Jody, or one of other adorable kittens!  

Daisy 

Daisy has been through a lot in her life of 13.5 years, 

but still has a positive outlook, despite her grumpy 

look in this picture!  She is a healthy girl and LOVES 

to be where her people are, she is a definite lapdog! 

She gets along with other dogs, too.  If you just give 

her a chance, she will love you without reserve!  

Rusty 

Just look at this handsome boy!! Rusty is 6 years old 
and has a wonderful personality. Loves to play, as long 
as there are no cats around!! He has a beautiful     
brindle fur coat that he wears very well!  He is fully 
vetted, of course, and is looking for a family to call his 
very own. Rudy is a nice size, not too big, not too 
small...you could say he is ‘just right!’   Come on out to 
Hallie and let Rusty show you his cute stuff! 

Simon 

OMG, just look at that goofy smile!  Simon is 
just two years old and is an exuberant boy who 
LOVES life!  He would be a great addition to 
your active family and would definitely lead 
the way in most activities!  He would add so 
much joy to your life, just be being himself!  
Come on out and let Simon’s ‘happy’ rub off 
on you! 

June’s Adorable Adoptables! 

Go to halliehill.com and fill out an application to come out to HHAS to meet these wonderful animals!  
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https://halliehill.com/pet-adoptions-charleston-sc/
http://www.halliehill.com
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      Consumables we need all of the time! 
    Trash Bags      Copy Paper       

    Dry cat food              Scoopable Cat Litter  

    Friskies wet cat food    Paper Plates and Paper Towels 

   Dog treats and biscuits    Swiffer mopping cloths *  

    Bottled water      Laundry Detergent 

    Kitchen can bags                Multipurpose spray cleaner           

  Canned dog food* 

 
                Check out our Hallie Hill Wishlist on Amazon.com                                 

                            Check out our Hallie Hill Wishlist on Chewy.com 

                            Come out and see us at our community events!  

  How Can You Help? 

 Our May Wish List! 

Venmo  

Makes it EASY 

to make a donation! 

* new             

addition           

to the  list! 
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https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/TUBQQDMJVWGC/ref=bnav_topnav_lists_1
https://www.chewy.com/g/hallie-hill-animal-sanctuary_b77065674?utm_medium=email&utm_source=transactional&utm_campaign=SHELTER_BUSINESS_APPROVED&%243p=e_sg&%24original_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.chewy.com%2Fg%2Fhallie-hill-animal-sanctuary_b77065674%3Futm_medium
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We Found Our Fur-ever Homes!! 

Flea 

Anna thanks 

Jamie Connolly! 

Freya (Dottie Rose) 

thanks the   

Hill Family! 

Gigi (Lulu) thanks 

Emma McKenzie! 

Ellie thanks             

Michael Piscatelli! 

April thanks the 

Cuzmar Family! 

Henry thanks the 

Williams Family! 

Soxi thanks 

Peggy Edgerton! 

Roger (Hercules) 

thanks the  

Mitzell Family! 

Winter (Winnie) thanks 

the Weiss   Family and  

alum Hopper! J
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We Found Our Fur-ever Homes!! 

Manny thanks the 

Boyd Family! 
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Daniela Dana 
Jennifer 

THIS is Hallie Hill!.... 

Many thanks to Katy Roberts, 

of Katy Roberts Media, for 

shooting and producing this 

wonderful video! 

 It is guaranteed to make you 

want to visit this amazing place! 

  

Click here to view the  

video and enjoy!  
CLICK  HERE TO  GET STARTED 

 

 Thank you to the students of 

Porter-Gaud High School for 

spending you volunteer day at 

Hallie Hill! 
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https://halliehill.com/hallie-hill-video-by-katy-roberts-media/
https://halliehill.com/hallie-hill-video-by-katy-roberts-media/
https://halliehill.com/hallie-hill-video-by-katy-roberts-media/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/76-0731341
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 Mission Statement 
Hallie Hill Animal Sanctuary is a 501c3 organization 

that provides a compassionate safe-haven with  
quality food and medical care for dogs and cats;  
a temporary home for those able to be adopted,  

and a forever home for those in need.  

Hallie Hill  

Animal Sanctuary  

Board of Directors 

George Aaron gwaaronpt@earthlink.net 

Marsha Alterman altermanm1126@gmail.com 

Pat Barber pbarber@stonoferrygolf.com 

Natalie Bluestein natalie@bluesteinanddouglas.com 

J. Elizabeth Bradham jelizabethbradham@gmail.com 

Helen Bradham helenmbradham@gmail.com 

John Byrnes jbyrnes3130@gmail.com 

Michelle Fifield michelle@theadpros.net 

John Gratiot johngratiot@gmail.com 

Harvey Loew harvey.jloew@gmail.com      

Rachel Milstein milsteinrl@gmail.com 

Carol Preisinger carolpreisinger7@gmail.com 

LaDon Wallis Ladon_wallis@yahoo.com 

Gregory  A. Zerkel gzerkel@gmail.com 

Hallie Hill Animal Sanctuary 

5604 New Road 

Hollywood, SC  29449 

    843-889-3713  

 

      www.halliehill.com 

      info@halliehill.com 

Jennifer Middleton Executive Director 

Michele Griffin, 

CPDT-KA 

Assistant Director and 

Adoptions Coordinator 

Caroline Ruiz Marketing and  

Fundraising 

Brandon Bunch Maintenance 

Daisy McKenzie Animal Care Provider 

Daniela Schneider Animal Care Provider 

Lynn Rosato Howler Editor (Volunteer) 

  Hallie Hill Staff 

Feedback and contributions to the 

Hallie Hill Howler are welcomed! 

Please submit to:  

info@halliehill.com 
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http://www.halliehill.com
mailto:info@halliehill.com

